
17 October 2023 
Warren Murdoch 

Email: fyi-request-23798-89c09ceb@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear  

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST 

I refer to your official information request received 14 August 2023 for correspondence between 
Ruapehu District Council and the Minister of Housing Megan Woods relating to Teitei Drive 
development. 

Unfortunately, we do not hold the information you requested, and we cannot think of any other 
agency that would hold it, or whose functions would be more closely connected to it. 

We have made every possible effort to locate the information specifically, including searching 
through email archive accounts, council's documents management systems and consulted with 
council staff if they have corresponded with Housing Minister Megan Woods in connection with Teitei 
Drive. 

I am therefore refusing your request under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA because the information is 
not held.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

Maggie Flonk 
MANAGER INFORMATION MANAGEMENT 
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